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December 4,1984

Trojan Nuclear Plant
Docket 50-344
License NPF-1

Mr. Harold Denton
Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: J. R. Miller, Chief, ORB 3
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Justification of Single Failure Assumption for
Boron Iniection Tank (BIT) Boron Reduction Analysis

Reference: Letter to B. D. Withers, PGE, from J. R. Miller, NRC, Dated
April 25, 1984.

The purpose of this letter is to further clarify the PGE response to
Question 6 of the reference letter related to the single failure
assumptions for the Trojan BIT Poron reduction analysis. The following
attachments, provided by Westinghouse, consist of:

Attachment 1: Supplementary information related to Question 6 of letter
|from J. R. Miller (NRC) to B. D. Withers (PGE), April 25,

1984 (Proprietary);

Attachment 2: Supplementary information related to Question 6 of letter
from J. R. Miller (NRC) to B. D. Withers (PGE). April 25,
1984 (Nonproprietary);

Attachment 3: Westinghouse authorization letter, CAW-84-103, and
accompanying affidavit.

As Attachment 1 contains information proprietary to Westinghouse Electric
Corporation, it is supported by an affidavit signed by Westinghouse, the
owner of the information. The affidavit sets forth the basis on which the
information may be withheld from public disclosure by the Commission and
addresses with specificity the considerations listed in Paragraph (b)(4) of gf |Section 2.790 of the Commission's regulations. M
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Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that the information which is
proprietary to Westinghouse be withheld from public disclosure in
accordance with 10 CFR Section 2.790 of the Commission's regulations.
Correspondence with respect to the proprietary aspects of the Application
for Withholding or the supporting Westinghouse affidavit should reference
CAW-84-103 and should be addressed to R. A. Wiesemann, Manager, Regulatory
and Legislative Affairs, Westinghouse Electric Corporation, PO Box 355,
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, 15230.

If you have further questions on this matter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

i

Bart D. Withers |
Vice President
Nuclear

Attachment

c: Mr. Lynn Frank, Director
State of Oregon

-Department of Energy
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